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Andrew Sohn
City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Healthy Streets
Wednesday, September 23, 2020 5:30 PM

I was encouraged to contact you with my feedback and concern about the Healthy Streets pilot 
program from Councilmember Nelson.

I have found the program to be inconvenient for motorists and not being utilized by non- 
motorized commuters. The last few days during rush hour it has only caused backups and delays. 
I have driven on S Main/Packard/Broadway and have not seen anyone utilizing the extra lane 
space or sidewalks. Please give motorists their roads back. I do not believe this project is 
worthwhile.

Sincerely,

Andrew Sohn
Dicken Neighborhood




